
From: John R. Canzano
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please help us save our historic trees
Date: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 7:44:37 PM

Dear Historic Commission:

I've lived in Lafayette Park area since the early 80’s.  There is nothing like this anywhere. Our
trees are precious and historic. They are 65 years old at least and have another 100 years on
them. They can never be replaced. We've spent a lot of blood sweat and tears to maintain and
preserve  them. Whatever Detroit Thermal says, they will never be able to restore our historic
tree canopy once they rip us to shreads. Please help!

Thank you. 
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